
Loudoun County - Philomont Fire 
Station Project Community Meeting

Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2020
Time: 6:30 - 8:30 PM
Location: In Person and Virtual Options
In-Person: Woodgrove High School 
36811 Allder School Rd, Purcellville, VA 20132
Virtual: bit.ly/PhilomontStation

On Wednesday, September 30 from 6:30-8:30 PM the Loudoun County  
Combined Fire and Rescue System in partnership with the Department of 
Transportation and Capital Infrastructure and the Philomont Volunteer Fire 
Department will present their plans for the Philomont Fire Station Project. 
During this time they will answer the audience’s questions concerning the 
project.  

For those wishing to attend the meeting in person, the meeting will be at 
Woodgrove High School. Social distancing will be observed and masks 
will be required for all those attending the in-person meeting. 

For those wishing to attend the meeting virtually, they can log in at  
bit.ly/PhilomontStation. 

For any questions about this event or to submit your question ahead of time, 
please email us at LCFRPIO@Loudoun.gov.

Loudoun.gov/Fire


